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‭Streetlight LED Conversion Project Update‬

‭October 5, 2023‬

‭As of today the Streetlight LED Conversion Project is 95% complete with 934 out of 983‬
‭fixtures converted to energy efficient LED lighting.  The remaining 49 fixtures consist of‬
‭reinstallation of missing mast arms, rewiring of power feeds and the conversion of fixtures that‬
‭were not on the original purchase and sales list from Eversource i.e. Robin Hill Road, Briar Cliff‬
‭Lane, Fairview Street, etc. The contractor will be converting the remaining 49 fixtures over the‬
‭next few weeks.‬
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